

Stuart Road Primary Academy Palmerston Street Stoke Plymouth PLI 5LL

Tel: 01752567668

Email: admin@srps.plymouth.sch.uk

Website: www.stuartroad.org

5. October 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Arrangements for drop off and collection of children at Stuart Road

Thank you again for your understanding as we work to find the best solution to keeping our pupils and parents safe.

Can I please remind you all, that where possible, we must maintain social distancing.

Therefore when you are waiting to drop off or collect your children, can you please queue on the pavement, not in the road, as this is a danger to you and others.

Arrangements as follows:

- Gate I (Foundation and Year I): please make a queue from Gate I towards Gate 3 (on the pavement at the front of the school).
- Gate 2 (Years 2, 5 and 6): please queue down the cobbled lane
- Gate 3 (Years 3 and 4): please queue down Palmerston Street (on the pavement).

This maintains three separate queues to support social distancing.

Kind regards

Mr M Frame Headteacher

